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Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Sharon Lewis, Pat
Streeter,

Others Present: Jim Walker, Chris Jaggie

June 4% is trail clean up day. Steve Wallace would like to know what tools we'll need and how
volunteers will be used that morning.

Kathleen reported that the new cameras are being installed. Internet for the camera can be
provide through a modem. Yearly cost for Verizon is estimated to be $480.00 or $40.00 per
month.

Heather will ask the DPW to turn on the water by April vacation for the Honor Society
volunteers.

Kathleen wilt pass out stickers at the Town Meeting on May 7t

Next Meeting: Tuesday, April 12 at 5:30 in Town Hall

Respectfully submitted,

AT Cron Salortm

Mary Ann Falconer




